
From: Benea, Councillor Teo  
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 12:03 AM 
To: Business Licence; Lorber, Councillor Paul   
Cc: Legister, Linda  
Subject: Re: New Premises - Flames Burger Kitchen, 787 Harrow Road, HA0 2LP - 31577 
 

Hi Vanesha, 
 
Thanks for this. I am happy to withdraw my objection on this basis, but I would like 
reassurances that the council will monitor that all the mitigations outlined in their email 
will definitely be implemented. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Teo Benea 
Cllr for Sudbury ward 

 
 


